Glacier Bay Construction Inc

Thank you for providing this opportunity to comment on proposed DEC regulations.

1. I would like to see the minimum cover regs lowered to 2' within the coastal area from Yakatat
south. Generally the temperatures here are very similar to Southwest regions where 2' separation is
required. Many older houses with substandard wastewater treatment systems like log cribs and or
plywood boxes which need to be replaced would benefit substantially from a decrease in required
cover. Would you consider more ridged insulation in lieu of the extra foot of soil cover?

2. Mention was made sometime ago of a plan to allow Certified Installers to provide inspection
services for the purpose of real estate transfer etc. My reasoning is since we (Certified Installers)
have done most of the installations we should be competent to inspect same.

Again | appreciate all your efforts. I look forward to further communication should you care to
respond. Ken Marchbanks (maybe the oldest CI in the system). 907-723-9219



